

## association of university and college employees

November 4, 1981

Helen S. Jacobson Medicine (ACUTE CARE UNIT)

Dear Helen,

I wish to welcome you as a member of AUCE local I, and enclose a copy of "AUCE in a Nutshell" which is a brief history of our Union. As you may be aware, membership in AUCE is a condition of employment at UBC and therefore all new employees are required to become Union members within one month of their date of hire. You became an AUCE member upon signing the dues authorization form, thereby authorizing the \$1.00 application fee deduction.

Also enclosed is a copy of the current AUCE collective agreement which specifies the rights and benefits to which you are entitled as an AUCE member, your Union membership card, and a membership record form. Your membership card may be required as identification of Union membership when you attend membership meetings and for casting ballots on Union issues.

Please complete and return the membership record form to this office as soon as possible so that your records will be complete. You will be on our mailing list and therefore aware and up to date on all issues which may affect you as an AUCE member.

If you have any questions concerning the above or any other matter connected with the Union or the collective agreement, please feel free to contact us at 224-2308.

Sincerely,

Wendy G. Lymer,

Secretary-Treasurer,

abase Gilymer

AUCE Local One